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Alpha Terra Science, Inc. 

By ~ 1237 Pilgrim Road, Plymouth, WI 53073 
--= TEL 920/892-2444 FAX 920/892-2620 

Website: www.alphaterra.net 
E-mail: alphaterra@alphaterra.net 

RE: Extension of Deadlines for Consultant Hire and Work Plan Submittal, Shorewood 
Queensway Cleaners Facility, 4300 Oakland Avenue, Shorewood, WI, BRRTS # 02-41-
552089, FID # 241094590 

Dear Ms. Stovall: 

On August 1, 2008, the WDNR sent Ms. Shirley Carlson, owner of Shorewood Queensway 
Cleaners, a letter requiring she hire a consultant and submit a work plan for an environmental 
investigation at her property. There were deadlines of 30 days and 60 days from the date of the 
letter in the WDNR correspondence. 

Ms. Carlson is initiating the steps to complete these tasks, and is planning to participate in the 
Drycleaner Environmental Response Fund (DERF) that is administered by the WDNR. As you 
are probably aware, DERF has requirements to obtain three consultant proposals prior to hiring a 
consultant, and it takes time to obtain proposals from three qualified firms . There are also 
financial arrangements to address, and these things can take some time. 

Ms. Carlson will be hiring a consultant and submitting a Work Plan, but it is more likely the 
consultant hiring process will be completed sometime in October, with the Work Plan to follow 
in November or December 2008. 

I trust this information meets your needs. 

Sincerely, _ 

~ c;v;;;;/ 
Ken Ebbott, P. G. 
Director of Remediation Services 

Cc: Ms. Shirley Carlson, Shorewood Queensway Cleaners, 4300 Oakland Avenue, Shorewood, WI 53211 
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